
Thursday 23rd May

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands and waters where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 2, 2024

Friday 24th May Inter-school Sport

Sunday 26th May National Sorry Day

Monday 27th May Anniversary of the 1967 Referendum

27th May to 3rd June National Reconciliation Week

Thursday 30th May Divisional Cross Country

Thursday 30th May Community Meeting 3.30pm in the staffroom

Friday 31st May Inter-school Sport

Friday 31st May Year 1/2 @ Melbourne Aquarium

Monday 3rd June Mabo Day

Monday 10th June King’s Birthday - public holiday

Wednesday 12th June School Council

Friday 14th June School Disco

Friday 21st June Inter-school Sport

Tuesday 25th June Mini Market (Grade 6 Graduation Fundraiser)

Thursday 27th June IEP Meetings 3:45pm to 7pm

Friday 28th June IEP Meetings 9am to 2pm (student attendance only for IEP meeting)

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Winter is quickly approaching and I’m sure every household is dealing with sniffles of some sort. There has
been lots of sickness within the school community and I’m hoping that the winter months are kinder to us all.
The cold weather over the past two weeks has not stopped the levels of excitement at Reservoir Views.
Yesterday our students within the 2/3/4 cohort team participated in a creative arts project supported by the
City of Darebin and regional Arts Victoria called, ‘Bad Kids’.

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


I was fortunate enough to be teaching one of the classes when they took part in this workshop with
Internationally acclaimed artist Joseph O’Farrell, aka JOF. The students participated in various activities
responding through drawing to the songs of young Darebin musicians. JOF will collate all of these drawings
and they will be transformed into music videos and finally be projected onto a truck that the artists will perform
from. Thanks to Anna Foong for organising this.

WEARING RAINBOW COLOURS FOR IDAHOBIT DAY
There were lots of colours on display across the school to celebrate International Day Against LGBTQIA+
Discrimination last Friday. More information about this day can be found at https://www.idahobit.org.au/

https://www.idahobit.org.au/


TERM 3 SWIMMING

Whole school swimming will take place next term. The program will take place one day a week for 7 weeks and will
be taking place at Reservoir Leisure Centre. This event is now live on Compass.

The sessions will take place on a Thursday on the following dates:

18th July 25th July 1st August 15th August

22nd August 29th August 5th September

BOOK FAIR - thank you!

A very big thank you to all of our families during the book fair,
we can’t run fundraisers like this without your help.
When we have book fairs like this, some of the money
comes directly back to the school so we can buy new books
for the library.
Look out for some of these new titles in the library over the
next few weeks.

Congratulations to August, Odie, Elijah, Andre and
Archer’s sister Eodie. They won $20 vouchers to
spend at the fair.
Happy reading everyone.

National Sorry Day - A Time for Reflection and Healing

This Sunday, May 26th, is National Sorry Day. This significant day
serves as a poignant reminder of the mistreatment of Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander peoples, particularly the Stolen
Generations, who were forcibly removed from their families and
communities.

Understanding National Sorry Day
National Sorry Day was first commemorated in 1998, a year after
the landmark Bringing Them Home report was tabled in the
Australian Parliament. The report documented the experiences of
the Stolen Generations and highlighted the lasting impact of these

injustices. On this day, Australians come together to acknowledge the wrongs of the past and work towards healing
and reconciliation.



At our school, we believe in the importance of educating our students about the history and cultural significance of
National Sorry Day and various activities will be conducted across cohort levels.

How You Can Support
We encourage parents and guardians to engage in conversations with their children about National Sorry Day and
its significance. Here are some ways you can support at home:

● Read Together: Share stories and books that discuss Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander histories and
cultures.

● Visit Local Events: Attend community events or online webinars focused on National Sorry Day and
reconciliation efforts.

● Reflect as a Family: Take time to discuss the importance of acknowledging past wrongs and how we can all
contribute to a more inclusive future.

Moving Forward Together
National Sorry Day is not only about remembrance but also about moving forward together towards a united and
respectful future. It is a day to deepen our understanding, show empathy, and commit to making positive changes
in our community.

Thank you for your continued support in fostering an inclusive and respectful school environment. Let us use this
day as an opportunity to grow and learn together.

Reconciliation Week - Join Us in Celebrating Unity and Understanding
We are excited to announce that our school will be
participating in National Reconciliation Week from
May 27th to June 3rd. This year's theme, "Be a
Voice for Generations," invites all Australians to
be a voice for reconciliation in tangible ways in our
everyday lives – where we live, work, and
socialise.

The Importance of Reconciliation Week
National Reconciliation Week is a time for all
Australians to learn about our shared histories,
cultures, and achievements, and to explore how

each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia. The week is bookended by two significant dates:
May 27th, the anniversary of the 1967 referendum, and June 3rd, Mabo Day, which celebrates the landmark
decision in the Mabo case.

How You Can Get Involved
Parents and guardians play a crucial role in supporting Reconciliation Week. Here are some ways you can get
involved:

● Engage in Conversations: Talk with your children about the significance of Reconciliation Week and
encourage them to share what they have learned at school.

● Participate in Community Events: Attend local Reconciliation Week events or virtual activities as a family.
● Read and Learn Together: Explore books, films, and online resources that highlight Aboriginal and Torres

Strait Islander histories, cultures, and contributions.

Committing to Reconciliation
Reconciliation Week is not just about a single week of activities, but about committing to ongoing learning and
action. Let’s work together to build relationships and create a community that values and respects the rich diversity
of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.



Thank you for your support and participation in making Reconciliation Week a meaningful and impactful experience
for everyone at our school.

FREE FRESH FOOD - THIS SATURDAY!
The City of Darebin has organised a celebration of free fresh food, music and community connections this
Saturday at TW Andrews, Reservoir.

SCHOOL DISCO!

Friday the 14th of June

Permission forms will head home next week!

Foundation to Grade 2
5.45pm (sign-in) to 7:15pm (sign-out)

Grade 3 to Grade 6
7:30pm (sign-in) to 9:15pm (sign-out)

A reminder that all volunteers at Reservoir Views need a valid
Working With Childrens Check.

https://www.vic.gov.au/working-with-children-check

https://www.vic.gov.au/working-with-children-check


STUDENT TOILETS
Just a reminder that student toilets within our school are for student use only. There is absolutely no exception to
this rule.

PLAYGROUP

Playgroup is back up and running for
Term 2.

Thank you to Cassie, one of our school
parents. Cassie will be running playgroup
every Thursday from 9am - 11pm
throughout the school year, during the
teaching terms.

Playgroup is free and we welcome our
community to bring along their preschool
aged child/ children for some fun.

Playgroup will be run in the new
portable.

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS IMPROVEMENT
During the first week of June, the borders of our school playground will be replaced. This is due to take place on
the 5th and 6th of June and all playgrounds will be out of action during this time.

SCHOOL VALUE AWARDS
Congratulations to the students who received a values award over the last fortnight.



2025 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS
2025 Foundation enrolment forms are due by Friday the 26th of July.

Kind regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.


























